Albany,Oregon,March 7,1932,

Prof.H.B.8tenzel
Goilege Station,Texas.
My dear 8ir,

Your box of fosslls arrived on time and proved
highly satisfactory. Every speciles is new and they will
be e desirable sddition to my collection which contains
in addition to many Oregon species 67 species from France.
I considered myself very lucky to obtain these in exchange
for Oregon material.

I hope to have much more desirable material to exchange
next winter,and if so I shall let you know as I would like
another box or two of fossils from your region.

This completes my exchanging for this season and every
exchange has been satisfactory. 8everal have asked for more
material next winter and I shall ‘send them such as I have
that is new to then. I am having Prof. Hubert Schenck of
Stanford University anf Prof. Chas.Veaver of Washington State
University help me in identifying my material and I shall
send them samples of everything new that I find.

I wieh my labels to be as exact as possible,though mistekes
sometimes occur,owing to the imperfection of the fossils and
1nsufficént study of the Oregon Tertiary by geologistis.

Many changes are being made both as 1o species and strata,
but I shall try to follow the best authorities.

Very respectfuliy,
L.y
Geo.L.Howe,





